19 Januvary 1979

Dear Mariarosa, Palda, Sandro,

Donna, and I want to thank you all again for your hospitality while
we were visiting Padova. I am sorry if any political tension resulting
from the problems surrounding the proposed conference put a =hadey shadow
on our visit.

I have enclosed a copy of the article by Harry Cleaver that I men-
tioned to you. I am surprised that he did not send you a copy himself
when it was first published. I have also enclosed some additional copies
of Numbers 1 and 3 (2 is now out of print) of The American Owl. We will
send larger quantities of subsequent issues.

I have had brief telephone conversations with Paolo and Christian
since I returned to New York a few days ago. We hmk have been considering
making a proposal of a compromise, which, we hope, would be, satisfactory
to you as well as everyone else involved. Christian has jus%A ew York for
London, and he is planning to visit Italy soon after. I trust you will
be able to speak to him and determine what an acceptable compromise might

ﬂé& wl,
; S il Wl

Thanks again for your hospitality.

P.S. Blease mention to Ferruccio that I will be writing to him separately
and sending him some of the material he requested from me.




